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Dear Old Brymorian,          September 2019 

 

I hope that this letter finds you all in reasonable health and that you have managed to enjoy the 

Summer weather. 

 

Sadly, I have to inform you that Mr Philip Walker, Housemaster, Physics and Maths teacher plus  

Rugby Referee and Cricket Umpire at Brymore from 1954 – 1963 has died.  The OBA has been  

represented at his funeral and condolences on your behalf have been sent to his family. 

 

Pym’s Night Supper on Saturday, 19 October will be held at The Enmore Inn which is situated near  

Bridgwater, towards the Quantock Hills.  The reason for this change, for this year only, 

is because of communication difficulties with Aspens who are Brymore Academy’s new caterers, and 

the committee realised it was running out of time to notify the Association membership about this function. 

The Enmore Inn is being run by an Old Boy, Mark Druitt and his partner Sarah and several of the 

Committee have already sampled delicious meals there. 

 

The Guest Speaker will still be Mr Mike Yeandle who will talk about his farming career since leaving  

Brymore and the world of Stock Judging.  The format of the evening will remain the same as in previous 

years in that we will still have our Raffle and the time to chat to members before we sit down to our meal  

at 7.00 pm. 

 

The Pym’s Night Supper invitation is enclosed with this letter and payment and your choice for the  

Main course of the meal should be returned to Jenny Harris, OBA Treasurer by 12 October 2019 please. 

We are restricted to 80 places in the private room we have booked, so do not delay in returning your 

acceptance slip or you could be disappointed. 

 

Kind regards 
 

Peter 

 

Chairman of the OBA 

Enc 
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